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November 14, 2012

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD
RFQ NO.: R-1002-13
INDIVIDUAL ASSISTANCE TO BUSINESSES LOCATED IN SOLANO COUNTY ON USE OF THE
CALIFORNIA ELECTRONIC REPORTING SYSTEM (CERS).

Thank you for your response to the County of Solano Request for Qualifications (RFQ) R-1002-
13, Individual Assistance to Businesses Located in Solano County on Use of the California
Electronic Reporting System (CERS). The County has completed its evaluation in response to
this RFQ in accordance with County terms and conditions.

Pacific Management Services is the apparent best evaluated proposer that the County will
consider for contract award. Below are the total score and ranking of proposals received by the
County for consideration:

VENDOR TOTAL SCORE RANK
Pacific Management 72.00 1st
NES 62.29 2nd

This notice is NOT an acceptance of any offer, and the County retains the right to reject any
proposals. In accordance with the subject RFQ and County law, this notice shall NOT create
rights, interests, or claims of entitlement in the apparent best evaluated proposer or any vendor.
No vendor shall acquire any such right unless and until a contract is fully signed by all
appropriate County officials.

We appreciate your interest in providing services to the County of Solano and hope that you will
respond to future solicitations.

Respectfully,

O0Ann Epperson, Buyer
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